
WA Department of Primary Industries and Regional Development 
Regarding the Mobile Network Hardening Program Round 2 – Draft Grant Opportunity Guidelines, 

the Western Australian State Government Department of Primary Industries and Regional 

Development, Regional Digital Solutions Branch, supports the current draft guidelines with no 

changes/comments recommended.  

The guidelines follow similarly to the Mobile Network Hardening Program Round 1 guidelines which 

the WA State were happy to participate in. 

 


